
From:  Thomas Meredith <TMeredith@legacypartners.com>

Sent time:  08/18/2020 05:19:04 PM

To:  craig.bullock@lacity.org

Cc:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  1600 VINE - Hollywood Center
 

Hello Craig,
 
My name is Thomas Meredith and I am the Senior Business Manager for the 1600 VINE Apartment Homes. Our building is
located just south of the proposed Hollywood Center project. While I hope to attend the upcoming public hearing on the 26th, I
wanted to make sure my show of support was recorded in the event I am unable to attend.
 
Please let this email serve as record of my strong support for the proposed project.  When I first arrived in Hollywood just over
seven years ago it was far from the diverse residential neighborhood it is today. Buildings like ours and others have brought
much needed life, amenities (grocery, gyms, restaurants), and jobs to what were once surface parking lots. Again, the city finds
itself in a position to turn underutilized surface parking into much needed housing and community open space that will benefit
both visitors and locals alike.
 
We stand in support of this project because we believe Hollywood Center creates the sustainable development and units
Hollywood needs to help us recover from this global pandemic, and make our community the true center of Los Angeles.
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.
 
Best Regards,
 
Thomas Meredith
Senior Business Manager
1600 VINE Apartment Homes
www.1600VINE.com
 
1600 Vine Street
Hollywood,  CA 90028
 
T:  323.462.0400
F:  323.462.0401
Email:  tmeredith@legacypartners.com
 
Connect with 1600 VINE!

  

1600 VINE was awarded the 2017 Property of the Year!
Live among the stars!  Live at the most iconic corner!  Live at the most award-winning building!

 
 

http://www.1600vine.com/
mailto:tmeredith@legacypartners.com
http://www.facebook.com/1600vine
http://www.instagram.com/1600vine
https://www.youtube.com/user/Hollywood1600VINE

